Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
VHB
The City of Longwood announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, May 4, 2021, 5:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

In-person Open House: 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.

Virtual Workshop: 6:00 p.m.

PLACE: In-person Open House: Longwood Community Building, 200 W Warren Avenue, Longwood, Florida 32750

Virtual Workshop: GoToWebinar

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The City of Longwood is conducting a Complete Streets Study along West Warren Avenue from State Road 434 to Milwee Street. The purpose of the workshop is to share the results of the existing conditions and future trends assessment and solicit feedback from the community on issues and opportunities to improve mobility and multi-modal accessibility along the corridor. 

Persons may participate virtually from their computer by registering at http://bit.ly/warren-avenue and logging in at 6 p.m. Persons may also call into the virtual workshop in listen only mode by dialing (914) 614-3221 and entering access code 788-064-990 when prompted. An in-person open house will be held at the Longwood Community Building from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. Participants will receive the same information regardless of the platform they choose. Additionally, all meeting materials will be posted on the project website at WarrenAveStudy.com. 

All meeting materials will be available on the project’s website at WarrenAveStudy.com on Monday, May 3rd. 

The City of Longwood will not exclude from participation in, deny the benefits of, or subject to discrimination anyone on the grounds of race, color, national origin, sex, age, disability, religion, income or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Lee Ricci, Human Resources Director, by phone at (407) 260-3466 or via email at lricci@longwoodfl.org.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Kristin Zack-Bowen at (407) 260-3462 or by email at planning@longwoodfl.org.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: City of Longwood ADA Coordinator at (407) 260-3466. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
